
 

 

Expectations: 

 Uniform and 

PE kits comply 

with the 

school’s policy. 

 Reading books 

returned each 

Friday. 

 Children have 

read at home 

with parents/ 

carers. 

 Homework is 

completed 

weekly on 

class dojo. 

 Children 

arrive at 

school on time 

daily. 

 Behaviour is 

exemplary 

around school.  

 

 
We value our partnership with you in supporting your child’s learning and hope the information helps you to 

support and encourage your child with their learning.  We know you take an interest in your child’s learning 

and we thought this was a fantastic way to help you know what we are doing as a class so that you are able 

to support and encourage your child!  We hope that this newsletter will help you plan days out, ideas about 

learning time you spend with your child and address any questions you have about your child’s learning. 

If you have any questions to ask, no matter how small they may seem to you, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Mrs Cooper & Mrs Baldwin 

Dates for your diary: 

PE every Friday. 

Reading books to be returned on a Friday and will be given out on a Tuesday. 

Over this term we are learning about these amazing things:  

We will be talking about what we look like, who is in our family and what our houses look 

like. We will learn that we are all different and that we are all special. We will listen to the 

story ‘All in one Piece’ and act it out using props. We will explore lots of activities that will 

challenge us in a creative way including drawing/ painting pictures of ourselves and our 

families, making models, and learning to recognise and write our names. In Mathematics we 

will be learning to recognise numerals to 5 and then 10 and match the numerals to quantity. 

We will also be looking at 2D shapes and patterns in the environment. We will learn rhymes, 

songs, poems and jingles and talk about rhyming words.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning with God and Each Other to Be the Best We Can Be 
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Miss Bailey and Miss Edwards 

 

Our Main Learning Challenge – Autumn 1: Why am I 

special? Autumn 2: What is your favourite Nursery 

Rhyme? 

 R  

 

Our text- Autumn 1. All in One Piece  

                Autumn 2 Nursery Rhymes 
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